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LETTER DATED 12 SEPTEMBER 1992 FROM THE PRESIDENT OF THE
SECURITY COUNCIL ADDRESSED TO THE SECRETARY-GENERAL

I have the honour to inform you that the attention of Security Council
members has been drawn to your letter dated 10 September 1992 (S/24549)
concerning UNPROFOR protection of the detainees who, it is hoped, will shortly
be released from the Serbian detention camps at Manjaca and Trnopolje in the
northern part of Bosnia and Herzegovina and transferred, in accordance with
their wishes and with the agreement of the Croatian authorities, to transit
locations in Croatia. The members of the Security Council are in agreement
with the proposal contained in your letter.

(Signed) José AYALA LASSO
President of the Security Council
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